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A copy of the report dated January 11 and an excerpt of the January 25 meeting minutes 
are attached for further information. 

These requests build upon the advocacy work presented by our resolutions indicated in the 
council report presented on September 14, 2020. Here you can find the recent reply 
received from the Director General, Controlled Substances Directorate of Health Canada 
on January 28. 

Today we see lives continuing to be lost in record-breaking numbers due to the overdose 
crisis. British Columbia has suffered a record breaking year for lost lives due to a toxic illicit 
drug supply. New approaches and additional actions are needed to address this crisis. 

We hope that together our continued advocacy will aid in bringing the needed resources 
forward. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Fred Haynes 
Mayor 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Saanich Council 
       Paul Thorkelsson, District of Saanich, CAO 
 

 

https://saanich.ca.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=1&clip_id=491&meta_id=32074
https://saanich.ca.granicus.com/DocumentViewer.php?file=saanich_c9f1888547e80a9c7e98440b8e078f4b.pdf&view=1
https://saanich.ca.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=1&clip_id=444&meta_id=28144
https://www.saanich.ca/assets/Local~Government/Documents/Mayor~and~Council/Correspondence/OpioidCrisis%20with%20HealthCanresponse.pdf

















